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Although National Night Out 2020 won’t be like it has been in previous years.  We 

hope to keep the spirit alive and growing within our very own community.  This year 

on Tuesday October 6, 2020 we will be partnering again with our local United Way to 

hold a drive through food drive at the Brookshire Police Department.  We will also 

provide free food and drinks to our community as we have each year since we’ve held 

this event.  It’s imperative that we continue to give back to the community that we 

serve and continue to build positive relationships within our communities between 

our community members and the police.  We hope to see each of you Tuesday 

October 6, 2020 from 6p-9p. 

  

Chief Brandal Jackson, MS 

 


